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Dear Kilkich Resident, 

We are your association.  It is our goal to make our community a safe, happy and friendly place to 
live.  Our meetings are held at 5:30 pm at the Housing Authority Office on the second Monday of 
every month. 

We welcome you to our community and invite you to attend your residents' association meetings. 

Your Kilkich Residents' Association: 

 Holds a holiday raffle each year for those residents who decorate their home in December.  
Gift cards are given when your name is drawn. 

 Issues a grant each year to the After School Program which allows all Community children to 
participate in activities outside the normal program. 

 Donates a gift card to all non-Coquille households in our community in early December. 

 Sponsors activities for all residents, i.e., community picnics, renting the North Bend Pool for 
everyone. 

We earn our money by holding a "Silent Auction," usually at our Restoration Celebration, of items that 
you, our residents, have donated.  We also offer a Tribal Blanket raffle and a 50/50 raffle at most Tribal 
celebrations.  KRA officers prepare and man a garage sale booth during the community's annual garage 
sale and we welcome donations. 

KRA would like to do more and we welcome all your comments.  If you have suggestions for money-
making or suggestions for assisting our community members, we would love to hear them. 

What we ask of you in return is to be a kind neighbor to those around you.  This means remembering 
that there are children who play here so please drive within the speed limit and watch for those 
children who neglect to look first before darting across the street.  Remind your guests of the speed 
limit as well. 

This is a young community with many children of all ages.  They are impressionable and need your 
good conduct to remind them of the correct way to behave. 

Keep your dog on a leash and always carry a plastic bag to pick up his feces.  Do not let your pet use 
your neighbor's lawn as his privy. 

Do not display vulgar, rude or racial signs, paintings, flags or posters.  It promotes anti-friendly 
attitudes, as does yelling curses when you are outside your home. 

We look forward to seeing you in the neighborhood and at future meetings. 

Sincerely, 

Kilkich Residents’ Association Board of Directors 


